[image: ][image: ]School Information for Parents/Guardians
Monday 11th April 2022

  



Follow us now on the web for news updates
www.stbrigidspsballymoney.com


Trocaire update:  
Please return any Smartie Tubes by Tuesday 12th.
Thank you to everyone who has sent in their Smartie tubes for Trocaire.  These can still be returned to school next week even if they are not full.





NUT AWARE SCHOOL
St Brigid’s PS is a Nut Aware School.  There is a child in our school with a Nut Allergy.  
Please do not send in Nuts or Nut Spreads to school.



Monday 11 April
· Breakfast Club open every day 8.00 – 8.45 am (£2)
· After School Club open every day 2.00 - 5.30pm 
· Dinner menu Week 3 – See change of dinner on Wednesday

Tuesday 12 April
· No Swimming today
· Singing tutor will be in today

Wednesday 13 April – NON UNIFORM DAY
· Snackbox Easter Dinner- nuggets, chips, beans, Easter muffin
· Easter raffle –Thank you for donating to Trocaire!
· Final day for Class A & B
· No Violin lessons today

Thursday 14 April – NON UNIFORM DAY
· No Guitar Lessons today
· School closes 12 noon for all pupils (No Dinners or After School Clubs this day)

   Up and coming information & dates for your Diary 
· Easter Break:	Friday 15th April – Friday 22nd April (inclusive)
· Easter closure:	Class A & B will finish at 2.00 pm on Wednesday 13 
April
School Closes 12 noon on Thursday 14 April 
(No Dinners or After School Clubs this day)
· Election:		The school will be closed on Thursday 5 May as it is 
being used as a Polling Station. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]                      Have a very enjoyable Easter break and thanks for your continued support.
Mr K O’Neill PrincipalSt Brigid’s Primary School – Castle Street – Ballymoney – BT53 6JX – 028 27662664
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The Smarties Challenge
Sponsored event in aid of Trocaire.
Please return any donations to school by next Tuesday.
Many thanks for your generous response.
Total amount raised will be announced at a later date.
Sacrament Classes Dates
Holy Communion	Saturday 28 May (Year 4)				10.30 am
Confirmation		Wednesday 8 June (Year 7)				10.30 am

COVID-19 - Reporting Positive Cases
If there are any COVID-19 positive tests for any of the children, please let the school know via email @
info@stbrigidsps.ballymoney.ni.sch.uk
or by phoning the school after 8.30 am
028 27662664


COVID-19 - Pupil Close Contact
If any pupil is a close contact, they can continue to attend school but must return a negative Lateral Flow Test result each day before school.  
Please take the Lateral Flow Test at least half an hour before school. 
 If Lateral Flow Tests are not taken – pupils should continue to isolate.

Pupil Absence

If your child is absent from school please contact the school office on the first day of absence, give the reason for absence and possible duration. 

Thank you
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Thank you again for supporting the Big Walk and Wheel.
There are still a few bikes and scooters left in the playground and as the playground gates will be open on occasions to accommodate parking for the Easter services in the Church we would ask that all remaining bikes and scooters be collected.
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